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4
th

 October 2013 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Oaklands 50
th

 Golden Jubilee Mural Fundraising 

 

Foreign Coins 

Thank you to everyone who has already sent in foreign coins.  If you still have some more at 

home amongst friends and families, please do continue collecting.  We are keeping the 

collection open until Friday 8
th

 November, in case anyone is fortunate enough to collect more 

coins over the forthcoming half term holiday!  We will let you know later on, how much was 

raised. 

 

Basketball Shoot Out Competition 

Next week, every day at lunchtime, three very proactive boys in Y5 have organised a 

basketball shoot out to raise money for our mural.  Children can enter as many times as they 

wish, at a cost of 20p for 30 seconds.  The idea being to get as many baskets as possible in 

that time, with a small prize for the person who gets the most, so do please send your children 

to school with some change, if they would like to take part. 

 

Oaklands Junior CD Competition 

In addition, we are creating a professional recording of our children’s beautiful singing and 

this CD will be on sale at the Christmas Fayre.  As part of this, we are running a competition 

from next week for the children to design the cover for this CD, at a cost of 50p for each 

entry.  Children can enter as many times as they wish and the theme will be the Four Seasons, 

so a title needs to be included on the entry, along with Oaklands Junior School.  Two children 

will have their pictures published on the cover of this CD.  Deadline for entries is Tuesday 

22
nd

 October.  Children can pick up an entry form from their class teacher. 

 

Further Fundraising 

Finally, if there are any parents out there working for companies who would be interested in 

supporting us with our fundraising, please let us know as we still have a long way to go.  

Likewise if you could help with any fundraising outside of school, this would be very 

welcome too. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs. H. West 

Deputy Headteacher 


